
Preschool                                                                                                              November 6, 2020

Reminders and Upcoming Events
Early Dismissal at 3 pm every Wednesday
Preschool Coffees at 4 pm every Tuesday

November 11 Veteran’s Day No School
November 17 Parent Conferences Noon Dismissal
November 18 Parent Conferences No School
November 23-27 Thanksgiving Break No School
November 30 Husky Camp Begins

Next week we will begin our discussion on thankfulness! We will 
discuss the idea of being thankful and the traditions surrounding the 
Thanksgiving celebration.

Supplies: crayons, construction paper, glue, scissors, etc.



It all started with a tiny seed. We began our harvest curriculum by 
asking the question of “where did the fruit/veggie come from?” The 
children answered, “They all came from a seed!” By looking at the 
end product (a bell pepper), the children had the ability to see the 
processes of how fruits and veggies become to be. 



The children learned that we harvest crops and that crops are the 
fruits and veggies we eat. But in order to grow crops, we need 
something to protect them from animals who want to eat them when 
they aren’t yet ready to be picked. We discussed scarecrows and 
explained how helpful they are to farmers who plant fields of crops!

The children created their very own carrot 
scarecrows out of carrot pieces. They had the 
opportunity to create and tell a story about 
their carrot scarecrow. Some went on wild 

adventures and others met different friends 
in the crop field.



The time for harvesting isn’t only important for people, but also for animals. To 
continue the concept of harvest, the children drew pictures to illustrate what 
different types of animals do during the fall season in preparation for winter.

It’s a 
cheetah 
getting 

oranges.

It’s a bird 
flying & 
here is 

the apple 
tree.

It’s a 
bird 

flying.

It’s a 
snake 

and it’s 
eggs. 

It’s a 
bunny, 

owl, birds, 
and corn 
growing 
on the 
tree.

It’s 
snowing & 
the bunny 

is there.

A deer 
eating 
grass.

My bird 
only flies 

on the 
holidays.



The on-site children assisted Ms. Yesi 
and Ms. Bekah in the creation of their 
Harvest bulletin boards. The children 

helped paint the background, and they 
utilized their drawing and cutting skills 
by creating various Harvest foods out of 

construction paper


